
 
 

November 29, 2022 

 

BL-22-00027 
Maxfield 
 

Hello, 

Public health has reviewed this application and has no comments or concerns with the proposed boundary line 

adjustment. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lucy Garcia, Environmental Health Specialist II 
P: 509.933.8262 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: lucy.garcia@co.kittitas.wa.us 
Kittitas County Public Health Department 
507 N Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926 
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health 
Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey 
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